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Newsletter – January 2025 
Colleagues 

 

Membership Registration Process for 2025 – Register Now. 
 
The International Society wishes to have access to all of the details of all members 
worldwide through the isrp.com website. To achieve this, from this year, the 
registration process will be completely handled through isrp.com. Some of you have 
pre-empted this newsletter by working it out for yourselves so the process must be 
intuitive. 
 
Previously, even if the member registered via isrp.com, we have taken payments 
locally via a second registration to isrpeurope.com. Those who visited isrpeurope.com 
first could, if they wished also register at isrp.com. In both cases the European 
Secretary had then to confirm to isrp.com that payments had been made. 
 
These are the steps to be followed now:- 
 
a. Visit www.isrp.com. If you have been there before you will notice a difference. 

 
b. If you have registered there previously click on the human head and torso type 

symbol at the top right. You can then enter your user name and password. If you 
have never registered there before scroll right down to the bottom of the page and 
click on “Join ISRP” at the bottom right. 

 
c. You can also start at https://www.isrp.com/european/ which takes you a little further 

into the system but you will still have to start afresh is you’ve never registered here. 
 

d. Either way you will reach the following page:- 
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Here you can click on subscribe. The Individual membership route is working. You 
will be asked to check some details. You will, I hope opt in to getting the section 
newsletters. You can opt in to joining the member’s directory. Those of you who 
have been members for years will remember that we used to publish a booklet of 
member’s names and contact details, which we stopped following the adoption of 
GDPR. 
 
The corporate membership route will work but at the moment the member paying 
the fee will be registered as the corporate member and two codes will be sent so 
that other corporate members can register themselves under the Additional Annual 
Corporate Membership (not quite all on my screenshot above) route for free. Two 
codes are sent in case the person paying the fee is not going to be an active 
member (i.e. an accountant). 
 
e. Payment can then be made by credit card through Stripe and this payment goes 
directly to the European Section as before. If you opt to pay offline a note will be 
sent to the Section Secretary and he will have to send you an invoice with our bank 
details for BACS payments as previously. We are hoping that sending this invoice 
can be automated in future. 
 
f. An acknowledgement should then be sent. 

 

24th January 2025 

 

Dr Mike Williams  

secretary@isrpeurope.com 

Secretary ISRP European Section. 
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